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From: John Slater

Sent: 29 November 2024 15:29

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Applications 16 Twisden Road, NW5 1DN

Attachments: 16 Twisden Road NW5 1DN.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Planning  

 

There are three current Planning Applications on this site. All three Applications should be dealt with 

by one Planning Officer, or by all three Planning Officers in Committee, as the cumulative impact is 

considerable. 

 

It has proved difficult to make these objections on behalf of the DPCAAC  directly into the current 

form 

 

John Slater, 








